
City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

Replace Griffith Park Pony Rides With a Non Animal Model
1 message

Cassidy Thompson <angelcynder06@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 23, 2023 at 4:06 AM
To: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Clerk.Election@lacity.org, Clerk.NBID@lacity.org, Clerk.NCFunding@lacity.org,
Clerk.RMD@lacity.org

To Whom It May Concern,

Forcing ponies to give rides and overworking them for entertainment is inhumane and out of line with the progressive
views Los Angeles holds towards animal welfare. I thank you for not renewing the contract for Griffith Park Pony Rides
and Petting Zoo and urge you to replace the concession with a non-animal model. There are plenty of options that do not
involve the exploitation of animals. I urge you to make the progressive and compassionate choice and replace Griffith
Park Pony Rides with a Non Animal Model. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Cassidy


